
Joe Tartamella Girls Basketball Camp 
St. John’s University Basketball 

8000 Utopia Parkway 

Queens, NY 11439 

(718) 990-6002 

 

Dear Camper: 

 

This year we are offering a “Camp Bank” to hopefully make life easier for the 

parents/guardians of our campers.  Here’s how it works.  We will have a concession 

stand open during camp hours for the entire week.  The stand will sell Gatorade, 

Skittles, Airheads, and various snacks for purchase by campers.  Instead of sending 

your child to camp each day with money, you can make a ‘deposit’ in our camp 

bank in advance or during the week of camp, and your daughter/son can draw on 

that deposit each day.  We will keep a record of her ‘account’ and if money is left at 

the end of the week, you may pick it up on the last day of camp.  In order to simplify 

registration, we ask that you send your camp bank money 2 weeks prior to camp. 

Please make checks payable to Joe Tartamella (please note that you may write one 

check for everything) and include the form below.  The average amount deposited 

by campers is approximately $20/week.  We have found that having money in the 

camp bank has been convenient because campers do not have to worry about 

misplacing or losing their money.  Money can always be added during the week if 

necessary.   

 

We hope taking care of this before camp begins will make registration a lot easier 

for you!!  If you have any questions feel free to call Liz Sullivan at (718) 990-6002. 

 

Mail checks and form to:  Joe Tartamella 

         WBB Taffner 

         8000 Utopia Parkway 

      Queens, NY 11439 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

(Please Return Bottom Portion with Check) 

 

Camp Bank 
 

Camper’s Name: ______________________________________ 

 

Please Circle What Session(s) Attending: 

 

Session I (July 23 – July 27) Session II (July 30 -Aug 3) 

 

Amount Enclosed: _____________________________________ 


